
September 6, 2016 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:35pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina 
Ellis, Judy Kerns and Dave Bajuscak and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for August, 2016 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $83,918.11. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the continued desire to change the rate structure and increase the rates for water 
customers. He is investigating the procedure that needs to be followed. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that the most recent water usage report showed that losses continue to be at an acceptable 
level. 
 
Mr. Levey noted three hydrants that had leaks that were found during the hydrant flushing. He said that the 
Boonsboro staff would be repairing them. 
 
Mr. Bishop said that the meters that were poorly located and the meters not operating properly had recently 
been replaced. He said that the replacements have been paused pending the meter reading period and would 
resume after that. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:55pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


